LARNE
PORT

NOTICE TO MARINERS
No 6 OF 2021

Larne No.1 Buoy - Relit

Notice is hereby given that Larne Numberl Buoy is RELIT and reinstated as
reliable after an overnight test.

Notice is hereby given that NtM NO 05 of 2021 is now cancelled.

For further information regarding this Notice please contact Larne Port
Contol.
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Stuart Wilson
Harbour Master
LARNE PORT Date: 07-08-2021

Larne Harbour Limited P: 028 2887 2100 (Office hours)
9 Olderfleet Road 028 2887 2179 (24 hours)
Larne

Co. Antrim E: portcontrol@portoflarne.co.uk



